
Cabinet report for 8
th
 March 2016 will outline the context for the recommendation for the 

decision. 
 
The neighbourhood area application can be viewed at: 
http://www.kirklees.gov.uk/business/planningPolicy/neighbourhoodAreas.aspx#anchor1 

http://www.kirklees.gov.uk/business/planningPolicy/neighbourhoodAreas.aspx#anchor1

